
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:40:59 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 5:46 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
stephen ranieri

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Stating that they are raising costs to incentivize efficiency is ridiculous.
if people cant afford to heat their homes anymore they cannot afford to buy better equipment or insulation. Taking
away more money is not incentive.it is greed and cruelty.
The cost of living and cost of utilities is already far too expensive here.
   This needs to stop.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




